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RECOMMENDATION 
 

The Superintendent and the Governing Board will review a presentation and proposal by 

Lana Guernsey, the Living Strategy Team, to begin the strategic planning process in 

January 2021 or Summer 2021.   
 

Steve Frank and Board President Jen Zweig met with Lana in the fall to discuss an 

overview of strategic planning services. 

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 

Information can be found on the following page.  

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND MATERIALS 

  Yes   No  If yes:   Attached    Yes    No 

 

  

 

 

   


